Wiltshire Council

~—x————>_ Where everybody matters

South West Wiltshire Area Board
Youth Project Funding Application Form 2012/13

Name of Group: Nadder Hall Film Club

Number of young people in group: 15 - 20

Name of person applying: Age: 14
Contact email:

Contact phone number:

Contact address:

1. What do you want the funding for (describe what your project is about)?

We are a film making club for anyone over 11. We write, shoot and edit films. The club has been running
successfully for 5 years and the original cameras are getting a bit battered — they also use tape. We need a new
digital camera. We also need some lighting equipment. In the winter we have to film indoors and proper lighting
would really make a difference.

2. Where will the project take place?

Nadder Hall, Tisbury.

3. When will the project take place?

Every Thursday, 6-8pm

4. What will be the benefits of the project for the young people involved / the local

community (e.g. leading healthier lifestyles / keeping physically healthy, learning new skills, making a
positive contribution, access to transport or other services, challenging bullying or discrimination)

Learning new skills. Everyone has a go at — writing, acting, filming and editing.
Positive contribution. For example this year we filmed the jubilee celebrations and are going to make a
dvd for Tisbury people.

5. How much funding do you want from the Area Board? (standard grants up to
£1000)

£1,000 - We'd like to get the best camera possible. But it can be less.




6. List all of the things you need to buy or pay for to run your project (please provide
copy of quotes)

We need a digital camera. Our current cameras (we have 2) use tape.
We'd like to get a Panasonic GH2 which costs £650 but if we can’t get the grant for this we’d get a
Panasonic G3 for £350.

£650 — Panasonic GH2 Camera — or - £350 — G3 camera.
£350 — Set of studio lights.

(please note Wiltshire Council will pay funding to a ‘supporter’ e.g. youth worker, school, parish council)

7. How will you know your project has been successful?

You could say the project already is successful. It’s been running for five years and over a hundred kids
have been involved. This grant would help keep that going.

8. Any further information

I've been in the film club for 3 years.

DON’T FORGET! There will be an announcement at the Area Board meeting on 17 October at
Nadder Hall, Tisbury to find out more and ask any questions. But you don’t need to wait till
then! Please contact Stephen Harris on 01722 434211 or email stephen.harris@wiltshire.gov.uk
for more information.

Please return your application by 14 November 2012 to Stephen Harris, Community Area
Manager. Please email stephen.harris@wiltshire.gov.uk, or if you are unable to do this you can
post your application to the following address; Wiltshire Council, Bourne Hill, Salisbury, Wiltshire.
SP2 2HX.




